
OUR
GROUP MISS ION
STATEMENT

Unbloc Drainage Engineers
and Drain Services Ltd.

remains strongly
committed to its

responsibilities to the
communities within which

it operates and to the
environmental

consequences of its
activities. We believe that

this commitment
enhances our prospects of
successfully achieving our

business objectives.



O U R
G R O U P VALUES

1 2 3 4 5
W O R K I N G
T O G E T H E R

R E S P E C T  &
D I G N I T Y

I M P R O V I N G
S T A N D A R D S

M A K I N G  A
D I F F E R E N C E

We maximise our
resources for the benefit
of the whole company,

and make sure nobody is
excluded, discriminated
against, or left behind.

E V E R Y O N E
C O U N T S

6
A C T  W I T H
I N T E G R I T Y

We expect and deliver
the highest quality

outcomes, speak up for
what’s right, even in

difficult situations, and
make decisions as if our
personal reputation is at

stake.

We keep our teams safe
and deliver our services
safely and on time. We

collaborate, share ideas,
and integrate a diverse
range of perspectives to
improve ourselves and

others.

We stay informed and
respond with agility to the

ever-changing business
environment in which we

operate—always looking to
create a positive impact

on our colleagues, clients,
and society.

We value every employee—
whether long-term

experienced or new
starters—as an individual

and respect their opinions,
individual needs, abilities,

and limits.

We strive to improve and
develop individual

knowledge by training,
guiding, and mentoring our

teams as required.

There are six values that all employees – everyone from new starters, drainage operatives, office
support staff, and all levels of line management – are expected to demonstrate:


